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Dear Gibault family and friends,

We welcome another school year and are blessed with an exciting 

start! Gibault’s outstanding theatre department presented another 

winner with The Wisdom of Eve – a captivating story of life inside 

Broadway. One of our students has been accepted into one of 

the most prestigious performing arts schools in the country. As 

part of their Senior Project, fourteen seniors are planning a spring 

mission trip to Peru to minister to underprivileged children. Our 

small school lit the athletic world on fire with a second-place finish in the Boys 2A State 
Soccer Championship series – competing with schools six -times our size, and sent 
students to State competition in both Cross-Country and Golf. Once again, the Math Team 
finished undefeated in Southwestern league play and is looking forward to competition 
this spring. 

In addition to providing service hours on our own campus, our students have hosted a 

blood drive and held a basketball camp to benefit Catholic Relief Services. They went 
out into the community to serve the Life Network Pregnancy Care Center, St. Louis Arc 
and The Special Needs Soccer Association, contributed money for our veterans at the 

Jefferson Barracks VA Hospital and a local family in need. This Christmas season, our 
students are collecting stuffed animals for local first responders to distribute, toys for 
the Griffin Center in East St. Louis, gifts for children with a parent in prison through the 
Angel Tree Project, items for the pets at Helping Strays, and will carol at the local nursing 

homes for Christmas. This is over 750 hours of service, and this only includes our first 
semester!

With you we walk together humbly and thankfully, keeping the faith, trusting in God, and 
celebrating the gift of life with all its ups and downs. The mission of Gibault Catholic High 

School is not possible without the generous contributions of time, talent, and treasure of 

our students, parents, alumni, donors and all our friends in the Gibault community. Thank 
you! Gibault’s faith-based education and welcoming community affords our students a 
unique approach to learn, to lead, and to serve. 

I am excited to see what the future holds for these young men and women knowing they 
will continue with the life skills they have learned at Gibault Catholic High School. With 
your continued support, we can make great things happen.  Amen!

Blessings,

Russell S Hart, Principal
Gibault Catholic High School
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Spirit Level 
John & Mary Beck

Millennium Level 
Anonymous

Vincent Beckerle
Joe & Sandy Benyo

Mary B. Gant
Ken Gibbs

Bernadette Gregson

Cletus & Ruth Henry
Dennis Killy

Maurice & Lois Koesterer
Mark & Darlene A. Kohler
Faith & William Pautler Family 

    Foundation

Carleen Schreder

Stan & Barbara Westhues

George & Noreen Ziebold

Diamond Level 
David Beck
Lawrence Beckerle
Kyle Bement

John & Laura Deterding

Michael & Lori Doerr
Paul & Patricia Dunn

Gibault Women’s Club

Dan & Kim Hannon

Harrisonville Telephone Co

Steve & Kim Huetsch

K of C Council 1334 Waterloo

Robert Koberlein
Barbara Koester

Steven & Connie Kopec 

Vern & Sevgi Kovarik

Diamond Level (continued) 
Jim & Colleen Kreher

Dennis & Joyce Kruse

Tony & Lois Neary-Lebert
Rick & Anne Mathis
Roy & Norma May
Michael & Sue McManus
Dave & Judy Mueth
Kurt & Conni Reitz
Donald & Marilynn Roever
St Patrick Parish – Ruma
Elmer & Lynn Schmidt
Rich & Sue Taylor
Richard & Bernice Toenjes
Dave & Jean Wiese 
 
Gold Level 
Anonymous 

Michael Beckerle
Tom & Nancy Braun

David & Mary Dermody
Michael & Linda Drinen
Joe & Judy Gundlach

Ralph & Janet Henry
Roger & Carol Hess
Mark & Souad Hogrefe
Randy & Peggy Horrell
Charles & Dana Hutchings

K of C Council 11691 Hecker
Kirk Kaltenbronn
Tom & Dana Keeven Sr.

William Killy

Maury & Kathy Kruse
James & Jeanine Lansing

Michael & Jill Larsen

Thanks to you, our students have a solid 
foundation to successfully take on the world!

ANNUAL FUND MAJOR DONORS

Gold Level (continued) 
Reynold & Marian Ledbetter
Ruth Menard
Josh & Nicole Mueth
Brad & Jennifer Nobbe

Todd & Lucy Osterhage

Tim & Jenny Posey

Jim & Sue Prader

Gary & Donna Rahn
Stephen & Joan Raney
Michael & Lynn Riebeling
David & Linda Rippelmeyer
Kyle & Clare Schilling Row
Emmett & Kathy Rusteberg
Joe & Debbie Sander

Larry & Lisa Schaltenbrand

Ludger & Beth Schilling

Terry & Judy Schreder

Earl J. Schroeder
Todd & Kim Vonderheide
Albert & Theresa Watters

Caleb & Ali Watters

Jason & Cindy Watters

Arline Wittenauer

Andrew & Jennifer Wolkiewicz

    Levels of Giving 
 
Spirit:  $10,000 +
Millennium:  $2,000 - $9,999
Diamond: $1,000 - $1,999
Gold:  $500 - $999
Silver:  $300 - $499
Bronze: $250 - $299
Anniversary: up to $249

All gifts listed were received July 1, 2016 through June 30, 2017. Gifts received after July 1, 2017 

will be listed in next fiscal year’s report. Every effort has been made to ensure that these lists are 
accurate and complete, but we are grateful for every gift and want to say thank you. If your gift 
level is incorrect or missing, please accept our sincere apologies and contact Andrea Biske at 

618-939-3883 or abiske@gibaulthawks.com.



Bronze Level (continued)  
Laura Pratl
Russ & Pat Row
Laurine Schroeder
Jack & Ruth Toal
Janice Toenjes
Vicki Wittenauer

Bronze Level 
Tom & Joan Adams
Don & Janet Armbrecht
Michael & Julie Braun
Paul & Cindy Callahan
Ron & Patti Casey
Craig & Jessica Higgs
Don Kocher
John & Vicki Koerber
Stan & Dorothy Laurent
William & Mary Leingang
Clara Werth McGonigle
Tim & Amy Meyer
Don & Mary Neff
David & Beth Nester
Kris Nurse
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Anniversary Level (continued) 
Tom & Sue Farr
Kim & Laura Gidley-Feltz
Robert Floerke
Sr. Elaine Freund
Howard & Jean Geppert
Jim & Ursula Glessner 
Mike & Wanda Glessner
Steven & Sheryl Goessling
Ryan & Dawn Grohmann
Charles & Wanda Gross
John & Kimberly Hahn
Larry Halstead
Patrick & Yvonne Harris
Tom & Dawn Helfrich
Dennis & Pat Herzing
Forrest & Sharon Hesterberg
Scott & Jane Hippisley
Marvin & Monica Hitzemann
Martha Holzum
Jeff & Mary Hooten
Paul & Beverly Hotfelder
Francine Huang
Alan & Michelle Hucke
Ron & Patricia Hurst
Chris & Marti Janson
Larry & Carolyn Janson
Robert & Kathryn Janson
K of C Council 4596 Cahokia
K of C Council 1952 Evansville
David & Pat Kennedy
Paul & Rosalie Kennedy
James & Lori Kettenbrink
John & Judy Kinane
Greg & Heather Kipping
Mike & Mary Kirkpatrick
Barb Klein
Dennis & Diana Kleinschmidt
Joe Koesterer
Mary Ann Krausz
Alvin & Jane Kreher
Julie Lansing
Ron & Kara Lavoie

Silver Level 
Cas & Marjorie Beelman
Paul & Sharon Braun
Gene & Arlene Clerc
Don & Tracey Francescon
Joseph & Valerie Freund
Ed & Pam Janson
Tim Kentch
Annette Lovelace
Len Lupa
Corinne May
John & Roberta Meehan
Ken Niemann
Jared & Rebecca Nobbe
Mary Kay Reinhold
Kathleen Rippelmeyer
Fr. Carl Scherrer
Pat & Debbie Schmidt
Bill & Jane Schmitt
Stephen & Linda Sharp
Dennis Stork
Carol Brady Thomas
Mark & Mary Beth Vogt
Msgr. Marvin Volk
Mark & Emily Wahle
John & Bonnie Wirth

Anniversary Level 
Mark & Laura Amann
Amazon Smile
Anonymous 
Jim & Paula Beasley
Dan & Ronda Beck
Joe & Debbie Beck
Benevity
Dennis & Elaine Biffar
Todd & Andrea Biske
Blake Behme Law Group
James & Mary Jane Brauer
Joe & Lynn Buchheit
Robert & Orlou (Raeber) 
Burkemper
James & Margaret Burns
Dan & Judy Busk
Jeanette Chartrand
Mary Coleman
Kermit & Laura Constantine
Michael Coraggio
Jim & Midge Corsi
Mary Crook
James Crowe
Delores Deleveski
Thomas Diehl
Wayne & Linda Doerr
Sarah Jane Schmitt Doherty
Stephanie Duvall
Nancy Eckert
Kevin & Debi Edwards
James & Geralyn Eichelberger
Nathan & Allison Essner
Jane Falter
Ray & Mary Ann Moses-Farley

Thanks to YOU…
Annual Fund: $152,210

 Total of all donations: $276,972
We are so blessed to have your support!
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Anniversary Level (continued) 

Rev. Patrick Peter
Terry & Karla Pflueger
Bernadette Pieper

Roger Pieper
Michael Presson
Ralph Rahn
Louis Reitz
Neil Reitz
Andrew Rickert
Todd & Sony Rusteberg
Jerry & Page Sanders

James & Jeanette Scheibe

Andrew & Debbie Schilling

Bill & Mary Kay Schmidt
Stephen Schmidt

Dean & Ann Seib

Steve & Glenda Sexauer

Al & Diane Shields

Jack & Jean Shuler
Brad & Marybeth Smith
Lawrence & Virginia Spier
Diane Stechmesser

Lloyd & Linda Stern

Michael & Shirley Stiening
Chris & Denise Sueme

D. Eugene Sullivan
Mark & Courtney Sweeney
Gladys Wittenauer-Thiele
Jerome Toenjes

Matt & Amy Truttmann
Ken & June Valentine
David & Jane VanVertloo
Lenny & Kim Voelker

Anniversary Level (continued) 

Frank & Germain Leingang
Alan & Julie Lesko
John & Christina Mannix
Timothy McAuliffe
Mary P. Meier
Terry & Lisa Meyer
Carol Miller
Duane & Mary Kay Miller
David & Michelle Miskell
Jerry & Diane Mollet
Clint & Loretta Morrissett
Terry Mudd
Pearl Mueller
James & Sandra Mueller
Dale & Judy Mueth
Kerry McAuliffe Muneses
Rosemary Nagel
Bob & Darlene Niebruegge
Robert Niermann
David & Patty O’Riley
Roger & Rose Osterhage
Vincent & Patricia Pagano
Charles & Joyce Patterson

Anniversary Level (continued) 

Perry Vogt
Bob & Jessica Wachtel

Wes & Debbie Warden

Brett & Patti Warner

Pete Wessel

Charles Wienhoff

Ed Wienhoff
Judy Wienhoff

Randy & Donna Wierschem
Deneen & Kristine Wild

Eric Winters
Dave & Anita Wirth

Jolene Wittenauer

Norbert & Ruth Wittenauer
Kevin Woodside

John & Linda Young
Phil & Mary Zeveski

Memorial Gifts 

Paul Eschmann
Frank Gregson
Marian Keim
Louise Kelley

Deloris Modglin
Marie Netemeyer
Evelyn Niermann
Linda Pass

Bruce Posey

Aaron Reitz
John Shea

Patricia Steppig

Ginny Sweet

Do you or your spouse’s employer have a matching gift program?

If it does, then your gift can have DOUBLE the impact!

Contact Andrea Biske ● 618-939-3883 ● abiske@gibaulthawks.com

AT&T

Bank of America

Benjamin Moore

Boeing Company

Eaton Corporation

Express Scripts

JP Morgan Chase 
Foundation

Mallinckrodt 
Pharmaceuticals

Money Plus

Monsanto

Morgan Stanley

Union Pacific
Wells Fargo
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YOUR GIFTS… 2016-2017 ANNUAL FUND 

CAN YOU HELP FILL THE GAP? 
 

Our variable tuition program matches the cost to the 
family’s financial position, but because of the GAP 
in the Catholic school funding model, every student 

at Gibault Catholic High School is receiving 
financial assistance from our feeder Parishes, 
supporters, and fundraisers like the Oktoberfest 
and Raffle-Mania. For the 2017-18 school year, 
the gap between the cost to educate a student 
and the parishioner tuition rate is $2,557 per student. 

Every dollar helps close the gap!

Your giving to the Annual Fund impacts 
every student and faculty member at 

Gibault Catholic High School

Annual	Fund $152,210
Scholarship $62,377
Donations $32,412
Other $29,973

Annual	Fund
$152,210

55%

Scholarship
$62,377
22%

Donations
$32,412
12%

Other
$29,973
11%

Annual	Fund Scholarship Donations Other
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Annual	Fund
$152,210

55%

Scholarship
$62,377
22%

Donations
$32,412
12%

Other
$29,973
11%

Annual	Fund Scholarship Donations Other

Sustains the programs and activities 
not covered by tuition and enriches the 

lives of students.

Your gift to our Annual Fund is the 
most direct way to support 

our students ● our mission ● our vision.

So many opportunities would not be 
available without the critical funding support 
that the Annual Fund provides. Your gift to 
the Annual Fund impacts every aspect of 
the Gibault experience, and is a significant 
measure of the strength of our school 
community.

Please consider making a gift today! Your 
gift will go to work immediately building a 
stronger Gibault, and ensuring the future 
of our great school for a new generation of 
young men and women.

…PAY HUGE DIVIDENDS!  
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Give a gift every year –
Make a difference EVERY DAY!

GIFTS OF PRAYER
God and our faith is at the center of everything 
we do here at Gibault Catholic High School. 
Please pray for all of our students, faculty, 
benefactors, friends and school family. 

GIFTS OF TREASURE

Annual Fund gifts are unrestricted, and give 
Gibault the most flexibility to use your gift where 
it is most needed, including:

P Tuition Assistance P Emergency 

P Close the Gap  Maintenance

P Technology P The Arts

P Athletics P Classroom needs

P Activities P And more!

Other designated gifts are always welcome! 
This year, we received donations dedicated to 
the renovation of the B Building & auditorium, 
the stage curtains, and a bus. We also accepted 
gifts to offset the costs of athletic and band trips. 

Do you have a memory of Gibault that touches 
your heartstrings? Your donation can help that 
program continue!

GIFTS OF TIME AND TALENT
Volunteers are the lifeline of a Catholic school. 
We are blessed to have a strong Gibault Men’s 
Club and Women’s Club as the backbone of our 
volunteers, but they can always use more help! 
Whether you are a skilled tradesman, a master 
bar-be-que chef, a whiz at decorating tables or 
serving guests, or anything in between we have 
a place for you to help. Come get involved at 
Gibault Catholic High School! 

Scholarship/Tuition Assistance Fund gifts 
are restricted and can only be used to help the 
maximum number of students afford a quality 
Gibault college-prep education. 

P The Fr. Ed Hustedde Memorial Scholarship 
is an endowed scholarship, with a small 
percentage a year used for tuition assistance. 
As of June 30, 2017, the value of this fund was 
$412,061, with $13,091 used for this school year.

 

P Other Scholarship donations are used as 
needed dollar-for-dollar in the current school 
year for families in need of your help. 

Memorial gifts are a blessing! When you choose to designate Gibault Catholic High School in your estate, your 
gift will live on in the lives of all of the students that your gift impacts. You can designate a program, improvement, 
or any other area meaningful to you. Every gift builds the long-term strength of Gibault and touches the future.

THERE ARE MANY WAYS YOU CAN HELP…



Anniversary

Gibault Women’s Club
Knights of Columbus Waterloo 
    Council 1334

Art

Timothy Racz
Laverne Racz
Pat Steppig memorial

Athletics

Scott Bement
Gary & Julie Dengler
Brad & Michelle Floerke
Mike & Kim Gool
Ryan & Dawn Grohmann
Tom & Corey Hasenstab
Richard & Tonya Kincheloe
Diane Lupa
Tim & Amy Mueth
Optimist Club of Waterloo
Josh & Carrie Phelps
Russ Watters
Band/Music

ACE Grease Service
Bud Light Brigade
David  & Lois Gregson
K of C Council 6165 Columbia
K of C Council 11691 Hecker
K of C Council 1334 Waterloo
Charles Lock
John & Christina Mannix
Millstadt Commercial Club, Inc.
Rosalie Neff
Optimist Club of Waterloo
Orscheln Industries Foundation
Red Bud Fire Co. #1
St. James Parish
Waterloo Lodge No.27 I.O.O.F.
George & Noreen Ziebold

Bus
Kermit & Laura Constantine
Michael Dunn
Ken Gibbs
Immaculate Conception Parish
Mike & Jill Larsen
Rick & Anne Mathis
Michael & Sue McManus
Dave & Judy Mueth

Drama/Curtains (continued) 

Kristine Wild
Jolene M. Wittenauer
Kristine Wittenauer
Rose Wright
Fr. Ed Endowment

EJ TRUST
Renovations 
Gibault Men’s Club
Gibault Women’s Club
Vern & Sevgi Kovarik
Cletus & Joan Mueth
Dave & Judy Mueth
Norman & Dorothy Wilke
Steve & Ruth Wilke
Scholarship Funds
Assumption Alumni Educational 
    Resources Association
John R. Beck, Jr
Blessed Virgin Altar Sodality, 
    St Augustine
Richard Brune
James & Margaret Burns
Catholic Holy Family Society
Ken Gibbs
Brenda Huebner
K of C Council 6165 Columbia
K of C Council 11691 Hecker
K of C Council 1334 Waterloo
Robert Koberlein 
Anne Mathis
Mark F. Raeber
SS. Peter & Paul Holy Name  
    Society
Cleta Waldron
Steve & Ruth Wilke
Science/Ag/FFA

Monroe County Fair 
Monroe Co Farm Bureau
Monroe County Pork 
Producers
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Because of your gifts, our students are better 
prepared for the future

DEDICATED DONATIONS
Bus (continued)

Todd & Lucy Osterhage
Aaron Reitz memorial
Kurt & Connie Reitz
Russ & Pat Row
Steve & Glenda Sexauer
Jim & Chris Wessel
Ed Wienhoff
Steve Wilke family
Jerry & Kris Wittenauer

Drama/Curtains
Maureen Baumbach
Joe Benyo
Thomas Braun
Janice Buettner
Laura M. Constantine
Howard Geppert
Mary J. Gravagna
LuAnn Gregson
Catherine Gross
Beverly Hotfelder
Gerald Kelley
Daniel J. Kennedy
Patrick Kish
John Koerber
Vern Kovarik
Jill Larsen
Margaret Masterson
Barbara Mueller
Darlene A. Niebruegge
Mary Kay Reinhold
Patricia Row
Carleen Schreder
Laurine M. Schroeder
Marie A. Schroeder
Shirley Stiening
Kristine Stork
June Valentine
James T. Walsh
Patti Warner
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ILLINOIS TAX CREDIT SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY FOR DONORS
 

Why pay taxes to Illinois, when you can make a donation to Gibault for scholarships 
and get a state tax credit equaling 75% of your contribution?

  
The new Invest in Kids Act allows individuals in Illinois to donate and receive tax credits reserved 
on a first-come, first serve basis (starting January 2, 2018). Individual donors can designate 

Gibault as the recipient! Interested?
 
STEP 1 (critical): Mid-December go to https://mytax.illinois.gov, click on INDIVIDUALS at the 
top of the page. Under Miscellaneous, click “Request a Letter ID”. This is a number that you 
need to create a MyTax Illinois account to input to the IL Dept. of Revenue website when the 
tax credit application opens on January 2. This is sent via US Postal Service and can take up 
to 10 days to arrive, so don’t delay!
  
STEP 2: VERY EARLY, at 12:01 AM on January 2, 2018, taxpayers will be able to reserve a tax 
credit on the Illinois Department of Revenue website. To reserve your credit, you will need to 
list a name, code number, and region specific to Gibault that has yet to be determined. Contact 
Andrea for updates. These credits may be gone quickly, so the earlier you apply the better 
chance you have of receiving the credit.

STEP 3: After receiving approval of your credit, you have 60 days to submit the donation. 
    

**You must have a letter ID and a MyTax Illinois account in order to apply to benefit 
Gibault. Create the account ASAP to avoid delays when the application goes live.**

 
Please speak to your tax professional about whether this program is right for you. Watch the Gibault website for 

updates as most of this information is not finalized yet with the State of Illinois.

Oktoberfest
Dinner Auction

Saturday, October 20, 2018

Gibault Summer Classic
Annbriar Golf Course
Friday, June 15, 2018

Band Alumni Night
Thursday, January 11, 2018

Taste of the Region
Saturday, February 3, 2018Coach Rueter’s 700th Victory

Alumni Cheerleaders

SAVE THE DATE  and join us for our events!



Hawk News
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Planning a Hawk reunion? Contact Andrea: abiske@gibaulthawks.com or 618-939-3883

Julia Yates ’11 married Tyler Horn in June, 2017.

Amanda Seib Hossen ’07 and her 
husband Michael welcomed Emily Rae 

on January 4, 2017.

Phillip Seib ’03 and his wife Audrey 
welcomed Ruby Austyn on 

August 25, 2016.

Capt. Justin Weiler ’05 and his wife 
Anna welcomed Colette Marie on 

November 27, 2017.

Travis Constantine ’09 married Kimmie Volkman 
on July 1, 2017.

Sam Balaski ’07 and his fiancé Steve are planning a 2019 
wedding in Minnesota.

Matthew Lannom ’12 will marry Hailey Heister in Iowa in 
April 2018.

Congratulations to Sev Kovarik ’17 on her honorary diploma 
and retirement from Gibault!

Class of 1967 Class of 1977 Class of 1992

Blessings to Sr. Therese Beabout ’17 as she begins her 
vocation with the Carmelite Sisters of the Divine Heart of Jesus.

Alina, sister of Violet Wang ’20 was born April 21, 2017.

Tara Hannon ’11 graduated from SLU School of Law and is 
planning a May 2018 wedding to Michael Barnett.

Mitch Meyer ’14 and Jessica Altadonna ’14 will be married in 
September 2018.

Kelly Knefelkamp ’13 will marry Anthony Day in May 2018.

Auggie Sexauer ’11 will marry Madison Dodd in May 2018.

Corey Hogrefe ’11 and Maria Lesko ’11 were married 
September 30, 2017.

Kate McManus ’07 married Dusten Olejnicak on July 8, 2017.

photo: Independent 



Thanks for celebrating 50 years 
with us!

Once a Hawk, always a Hawk!

Contact Andrea: abiske@gibaulthawks.com

Volunteer for Career Day

Give to the Annual Fund or 
Scholarships

Join us at events

Join the Men’s or Women’s Club

Update contact information
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Welcome Home Alumni!

Chris Benyo ’83 published his first book, “All In” 
about living, not dying, with ALS.

Caleb Wolz ’11 spoke to our chemistry classes 
about the Chemistry of Coffee!

Darryn Haudrich ’02 has taken over as the 
head coach of the Gibault Men’s soccer team, 

and is assisted by Dan Kuester ’13.

Hannah Dengler ’17 and Sarah Garner ’17 were inducted into the 
Gamma Beta Phi National Honor Society at Murray State University.

Riley Garner ’15 interned with Midwest 
Cyber Center and is currently studying 

cybersecurity abroad in Ireland.

Jenny Lesko ’09 received her Master’s Degree 
in Forestry & Natural Resources from 

Purdue, and is a District Forester for the IL 
DNR, covering 7 counties in Eastern IL. 

Kelly Kapp ’13 was named to the National Fastpitch Coaches Assoc. 
all-Mideast Regional Team, an All-Missouri Valley Conference selection, 

and was Bradley’s team MVP for the 3rd time.

David Gregson ’84 retired from coaching 
Gibault softball after 18 years, and has 

starting coaching the Gibault bowling team!

Victoria Younge ’15 placed 2nd in the Nation 
in the triple jump at the 2017 NAIA Indoor 

Track & Field Competition!

Joe Krump ’80 was spotting showing his Hawk 
pride at a fire call.

- photo: Kermit Constantine 
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Principal 
Russ Hart

Campus Minister
Scott Ruppel

Dean of Students 
David Gregson

Director of Finance
Julie Lesko

Director of Enrollment
Patricia Herzing

Director of College 
Planning & Placement
Susan Mackin

Director of Development
Andrea Biske

Athletic Director
Jim Montgomery

LEARN

First Illinois Democracy School
in the bi-county area

SUCCEED

2016 Class 1A State Soccer
3rd place

SERVE

Senior Service trip to Eucador


